
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

   

Night work during July on the Princes Highway for the 
Albion Park Rail bypass 
As part of work on the Albion Park Rail bypass, directional signage will be installed on the Princes 
Highway near the Oak Flats interchange. 

What are we doing? 
We will be carrying out essential night work to install road signage and supporting structures.  

Work is required outside normal project hours for the safety of workers and road users. 

 

 
 
There may be some noise and lighting associated with this work. We will make every effort to 
minimise disruption by using noise shields and by turning off machinery and vehicles when not in 
use. Where possible, we will schedule noisier activities earlier in the night and position lighting 
towers away from properties.  
 
A map showing the location of these works is provided on the next page. 
 

Traffic changes 

Traffic control will be in place for the safety of workers and road users, including temporary road 
and lane closures, intermittent stop/slow traffic conditions, and a reduced speed of 40km/h during 
work.  

Please call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com, or download the Live Traffic App for the latest traffic 
information.  
 
 
 

 
We will be working for up to six nights between Monday 5 and Friday 16 July between 7pm 
and 7am, weather permitting. 
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Location of work, Princes Highway 
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